
Immediate Past Delegate’s Report to AWSC                                 April 5, 2014 

 

     I have continued to write my monthly article for the Northern Hi Light based on 
the suggested theme for the month. 

     I assisted with the finance committee in completing the transition of the funds   

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  I	
  attended	
  the	
  36th	
  Annual	
  NERD	
  meeting	
  	
  on	
  March	
  7-­‐9	
  in	
  Fort	
  
Washington,	
  Pa.	
  with	
  our	
  delegate	
  Ruth	
  S.,	
  Connie	
  D.	
  and	
  Anne	
  F.	
  two	
  of	
  our	
  
active	
  past	
  delegates.	
  The	
  North	
  East	
  Region	
  includes	
  the	
  assembly	
  area	
  from	
  
Maryland-­‐DC	
  up	
  the	
  east	
  coast	
  to	
  Canada	
  and	
  west	
  including	
  New	
  York	
  North	
  
and	
  Pennsylvania.	
  Our	
  Canadian	
  friends	
  join	
  us	
  since	
  they	
  do	
  not	
  have	
  
regional	
  meetings.	
  The	
  main	
  purpose	
  of	
  the	
  meeting	
  is	
  to	
  prepare	
  our	
  new	
  
delegates	
  for	
  their	
  first	
  World	
  Service	
  Conference	
  (WSC).	
  We	
  also	
  heard	
  a	
  
report	
  from	
  our	
  new	
  Regional	
  Trustee	
  Joan	
  from	
  Mass.	
  
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  We heard Area Highlights from the current delegates of what is happening in 
each of their respective Area. We held a discussion on the “Ask it Basket” 
questions that were submitted and voted on for discussion. We heard the sharings 
of the outgoing delegates. We selected Cromwell, Conn. for next year’s NERD. 
We heard our own Anne F. share on Saturday evening and closed Sunday morning 
with a report from the NERD treasurer and our spiritual speaker Gina R.  A good 
time was had by all. It’s always good to reconnect with our past delegates. 

     I have also been a part of the committee working on the revision of the job 
descriptions for the officers and coordinators of NYN. I was asked to review the 
NYNAC and Web Coordinators positions and to do this I consulted with the 
current and immediate past persons holding these two positions and was able to 
come up with an update for these positions. 

 

      

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  



	
  	
  	
   


